


Society of Women in Engineering helps bring a sense of gender diversity to a campus with a 
male-to-female ratio of 7:3. It is a club that anyone is free to join to help in empowering and 
motivating women. New Mexico Tech is 5th in the nation for women graduating in engineering, a 
statistic we should continue to foster and advance. I believe that SWE helps to achieve that goal 
by the support it provides on and off campus through outreach events. We work with the local 
girl scout group to encourage interest in the STEM field at a young age, and this semester we are 
planning on hosting a speaker on the topic of diversity. This talk is going to be open to the 
public, and we hope it can be our way of giving back to Tech. We hope it is as evident to the 
SGA how vital SWE is to New Mexico Tech. 

This year was the first year for a Cybersecurity Club at NMT. The club was proposed in 
response to NMT receiving funding for the Cybersecurity Center of Excellence and the 
Cybersecurity Education Center. Both of these centers provide opportunities for students for 
outreach, education/training, and employment in cybersecurity. The club was proposed by the 
Interim Director of the two centers to engage more students with these opportunities with the 
expectation of getting 20-30 students involved; 74 students signed up. Students have been 
participating in peer-led training and setting up I participating in competitions since the 
beginning of the semester. This club is critical to enhancing cybersecurity opportunities for 
students. 

While it is important to teach student clubs and their leadership responsibility and the 
seriousness of deadlines, having no appeal process or late penalty option seems excessive. 

I understand that the SGA is following the constitution and filling in the gaps it has to the 
best of their ability. I don't think the problem lies with the SGA, but with the constitution they 
are following. I believe that revising it would benefit everyone involved, and I look forwarding 
to working with the SGA to come up with solutions. 

Thank you, 

Society of Women Engineers 

American Indian Science & Engineering Society 

League of Legends 

Cybersecurity Club 

Tri-beta Club 


